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Dear Parent/Carer,   

 

Ormiston Bushfield Academy have updated the ICT Acceptable User Policy and E-Safety Policy for Year 12 and 
Year 13 students. The updated policies can be found on the school website, alternatively, click here to access the 
policy document. Please read the document carefully and ensure that your child has read the policy and 
understood the terms of use.    

In order for personal electronic devices such as laptops or tablets, to be connected to the school network, 
parents/carers and students must sign the Acceptable User Agreement which can be found by clicking here. 
Once this has been completed, students will then be notified of a time/date to take their device to the IT team.    

Students will be expected to comply with the Acceptable User Policy and E-Safety Policy at all times whilst using 
IT equipment within the Academy. Failure to do so will result in network access being withdrawn and removal 
of device if purchased through the 16-19 Bursary and further sanctions in line with the Academy Behaviour 
policy.   

Yours sincerely,   

 

  

Haseena Manji   

Head of Sixth Form 

 

 

 

https://www.bushfield.co.uk/admin/wp-content/uploads/sites/11/2023/03/Technology-Acceptable-Use-Agreement-KS3-KS4-KS5.pdf
https://forms.office.com/e/RaNUAyHFEi

